
I believe I should be considered for the IHSEC member-at-large position because I have 
can bring a new perspective to the committee as I am relatively new to ASMBS but 
certainly not new to leadership or bariatrics.  I am excited to continue to help the IH 
members be a strong presence in ASMBS.  The main reason why I chose to be a part of 
the membership committee was to help maintain/increase the IH membership and why I 
enjoy leading that committee at this time.  I am looking forward to the upcoming project 
that we will be unveiling soon to help showcase IH members who may not be 
recognized often within ASMBS.  I believe I am a consistent, reliable, organized leader 
who can work well with many types of individuals and I would enjoy the priviledge of 
working with the ASMBS IHSEC. 


